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11/11/2021  13:14:022021/4204/P COMMNT Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee thinks the potential impact on neighbours should be carefully 

considered given the proximity to Lulot Gardens and the fact that the proposed substation is on higher ground, 

both in terms of noise and appearance.  Some additional planting around the substation would be welcome.
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